
1/18/2021 
 
To: Luke Schroeder and the Kimberly School Board 

From: Kimberly Education Association 

Re: Reopen negotiations  

KEA would like to negotiate the salary schedule in the event the Idaho State Legislature restores the FY21 career ladder 
funds. 

Thank you! 
Darin Gonzales 
KEA President 
 
 


